
 

From: Rudi Trivigno <thorter@optonline.net> on 06/12/2008 10:15:18 PM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 12, 2008 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments 

Dear Email comments, 

stop credit card companies from abusing the public with there psuedo 
monopoly 

. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Rudi Trivigno 
320 Hillcrest Ave 
Wood Ridge, NJ 07075-1257 


